Dear Parents

Today we would have been breaking up for our Easter Holidays. Instead, it is the end of Week 2 of lockdown.

Thank you so much for keeping in touch with class teachers and sharing your home learning, it's been lovely to see your smiley faces and your know that you have been busy accessing the activities set by your teacher.

As it is now the 'Easter Break' we will share with you some Easter activities, but we are giving you a break from daily class activities.

HOWEVER, we all know it's a very different and difficult time, so we would like you to know that at this time we will still be reading and responding to your Class Dojo messages and HWB emails. We are here for you.

We will return to sharing daily challenges on Monday April 20th.

Please find attached a set of fun activity suggestions to complete over Easter. (Don't forget...enjoy a book, play on your trampoline, bake a cake, make a milkshake, talk to your family)

#BeKind

Take Care

Keep in touch

Mr Fisher

(FisherR26@hwbcymru.net)

